
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 1:16:47 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 4:44 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
helene kay

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hello OEB.
I understand you are intending to eliminate the seasonal rate class. My primary residence is formally Toronto but we
have been spending 80% of our time at our cottage for the past year, mostly due to the pandemic.

Since my area is low density, I've a strong suspicion that I will be one of those people whose bills will double. We
already pay an enormous amount for delivery (around $10 usage/mth vs around $125/mth delivery). This will
definitely have an impact on me, particularly as I am looking at retirement in the next year.

Please give me a good reason why OEB is looking to condone GAUGING clients like me.

Thank you.

Helene Kay

mailto:seasonalrateclass@oeb.ca



